
 

 

*MOST IMPORTANT NOTICE* 
To, 

The Parents of Class TT to XII 

NPSSBS - Rajarhat 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

 

Please be informed that it has been observed lately that few parents are 

sending school fees or fees related to any other miscellaneous purpose viz. 

uniform, stationeries, etc. via school bus driver/helper or any other school 

staff, which is strictly against school rules and policies. 

 

It is henceforth requested to all parent(s) that no fees of any sort pertaining to 

school purpose should be sent via bus drivers, helpers, or any other school 

staff, and that parents should either visit the school and make payments in 

person directly to the account section or pay online in the designated schools 

bank account. 

 

This measure is aimed at streamlining our payment processes and preventing 

any potential miscommunication or discrepancies. 

 

Your cooperation and understanding in this matter are greatly appreciated. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Regards, 

 

(Maitraye Chakraborty) 

Principal 

NPSSBS - Rajarhat 

Dated: 02/12/2024 


